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Congratulations to all our Easter 

garden winners, here are a couple of 

the winners receiving their prizes  

  

 

 

 

 

 

21st July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

We have had an amazing last full week of 

celebrations, saying a lovely goodbye to 

our Year 4 Leaver’s. They have had a 

special week with a Leavers’ Mass, party 

day & a Leavers’ Assembly & parade. 

 

We are very proud of all our Year 4 

pupils & send them best wishes for their 

next exciting chapter at Middle School. 

 

Our other children enjoyed their class 

celebration days yesterday with lots of 

fun activities. 

 

This morning all our children enjoyed a 

well-deserved ice cream or ice lolly end 

of year treat. 
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Farewell 
We wish Miss Simmonds a fond farewell, 

she has been a super teacher at St 

Mary’s the children have really enjoyed 

their time with her during lessons, forest 

school & all the various trips that she has 

been on with them. She has brought a 

great energy to St Mary’s & we wish her 

the very best for her next exciting 

adventure. 

 

Thank You 
Thank you for all the kind messages & 

gifts for the staff at St Mary’s. The gifts 

are not expected but would like to thank 

you for them. Your kind words & notes 

really mean a lot to all of us. 

 

This is the final day of the school year, 

we hope you all have a lovely summer & 

enjoy some great family time together. 

Best wishes to our Year 4 leavers. We 

look forward to welcoming our new 

Reception children in September & we 

will see all our other children back at St 

Mary’s on Monday 5th September. 

Have a good weekend. 

 

       P.Fearn 

     Paula Fearn 
     Headteacher 


